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February 24, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215 
P.O. Box 2148 
Salem, Oregon 97308-2148 
 
 Re: Withdrawal of Tariff Advice No. 15-01 

Update to Charges and Credits under Rule H, New Service Attachments and 
Distribution Line Installations or Alterations 

 
 
Attention Filing Center: 
 
 On January 8, 2015, Idaho Power Company (“Company”) filed its advice to update 
charges and credits under Rule H effective March 15, 2015.   
 
 Since the filing was made, the Company has discovered errors in several of the 
proposed charges/credits contained within the filing.  Once the Company became aware of the 
errors, it notified Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff Economist, Suparna Bhattacharya, 
asking her to delay further analysis while it determined when it could proceed with re-filing the 
corrected charges/credits.   
 
 Because the corrections have taken longer than anticipated to address, the Company 
seeks to withdraw its filing in its entirety.  Idaho Power intends to re-file the advice to update 
Rule H charges and credits no later than March 11, 2015.   
 
 If you have any questions regarding this withdrawal, please call Connie 
Aschenbrenner at (208) 388-5994. 

 
      Sincerely, 

        

         

      

      Lisa D. Nordstrom 
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